
ROYAL AMERICAN MANAGEMENT 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Royal American Management and Palm Beach County Housing 
Authority (PBCHA) is accepting project-based applications for New 
South Bay Villas in South Bay, Florida for 4 bedrooms apartments ONLY 
(households with 7-8 members). Applications are accepted at Quiet 
Waters Apartments 306 S.W 10th Street, Belle Glade, FL 33430 from 
Monday to Friday 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM Saturday 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM 
Sunday 12:00 PM to 4:00 PM and on the internet by visiting 
https://pbchafl.tenmast.com/applyflpalmbeachco/  . Applicants can 
contact the office at (561) 706-8289 or TDD: 711.  

 

PBCHA’S Local Preference 
The PHA will offer a preference to any family that has been terminated 
from its HCV program due to insufficient program funding. The PHA will 
offer a preference for working families, where the head, spouse or sole 
member is employed for at least 20 hours a week.  However, an 
applicant where the head and spouse or sole member person age 62 or 
older, or is a person with disabilities, must also be given the benefit of 
this preference. The PHA will also offer a preference for homeless 
families.  A homeless family is a household that is (1) living on the 
street, in an emergency shelter or in a transitional housing facility, or 
(2) is a client of a case-management program service for the homeless.  
The PHA will offer a preference for displaced families, a family in which 
each member, or whose sole member, is a person displaced by 

https://pbchafl.tenmast.com/applyflpalmbeachco/


governmental action, or a person whose dwelling has been extensively 
damaged or destroyed as a result of a disaster declared or otherwise 
formally recognized pursuant to Federal disaster relief laws. 

All persons will be treated fairly and equally without regard to race, 
color, religion, sex, familial status, disability, gender identify or 
expression, sexual orientation, age or national origin in compliance with 
the Fair Housing Act.  In accordance with the American with Disabilities 
Act, if you are a disable person and need a reasonable accommodation 
in connection with the submission of an application, please call 561-708-
8289. TDD: 711 


